
September 
Dear parents, 

This back to school season is definitely different from years past. 

With COVID-19 still present we are working our hardest to make our 

school as safe and healthy as possible. This year, to accommodate 

all of our students, and to follow the new state guidelines we had 

to open and create 3 new classrooms. We are very proud to 

announce that 3 of our full time assistants have made the jump to 

lead teacher: Miss Julie, Miss Aby and Miss Marguerite! We are so 

excited to have them on our teaching team! All of our teachers 

have worked tirelessly to prepare for the start of school. They 

continue to create a nurturing, engaging and playful environment 

for their students to thrive in.   

In other, exciting news, our preschool director, Miss Nicole 

Kenworthy has welcomed a beautiful baby boy on August 20 th and 

will be on maternity leave for the rest of the calendar year. I will 

be taking over until she returns and doing my very best to make 

sure everything runs smoothly in her absence. Feel free to contact 

me any time at jwilliams@bgchawthorne.org    

Sincerely, 

Jaimie Williams 

Director of Early Childhood Education  

September 7: Closed for 

Labor Day 

September 22: Rosh 

Hashanah 

September 22: First day of 

Autumn 

September 27: Yom 

Kippur 

Mark your 

calendars 

Children: 

Kinsley 

Mason 

Justice 

Amelia 

Jeremiah 

Emma 

Valentina 

Zoe 

Brooklyn 

 
Staff: 

Miss Marguerite 

Miss Megan 

Birthdays! 

9/5: Cheese Pizza Day 

9/6: Read a Book Day 

9/8: Grandparent’s Day 

9/9: Teddy Bear Day 

9/11: Patriot Day 

9/13: Peanut Day 

9/16: Play Doh Day 

9/18: Cheeseburger Day 

9/19: Talk Like a Pirate Day 

9/26: Johnny Appleseed Day 

Holidays 

Positive Place Preschool 
Monthly Newsletter 

The Giving Tree 

Book of the Month 


